
Submitter: hugh scollan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB1589 

The boats put out LARGE waves which impact the Sprng Chinook and Winter 

Steelhead. Additionally, it is ectremely dangerous for non motorized water craft like 

kayks and Stand Up Paddleboards.  They damage private property. 


